
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2023 Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Families,  

 

Homer Davis elementary school is off to a wonderful start!  Our teacher and staff work very hard to provide safe and 

productive learning environments for all of our students.  A focus on Cooperative Learning activities is being 

implemented this year.  Daily lessons are creating and delivered following district provided curriculum maps.  

 

I’d like to thank all of our parents and community for their understanding while we incorporate new safety 

procedures this year.  Student and staff safety is paramount and we felt the new measures were needed.  As a 

reminder, if a parent or a student’s emergency contact wish to come onto campus, an identification card is required 

and we will issue a Visitor badge. 

 

As we begin the new school year, we ask that you help your child be the best they are capable of becoming by: 

  

· Reading 20 minutes each night  

· Practicing and mastering grade level math facts  

· Completing homework assigned Monday through Thursday  

· Being on time to school and preventing absences (School begins- 7:55 & Ends- 2:10)  

· Taking pride in our school and respecting others  

· Utilizing Power School Parental Portal to monitor student grades  

 

The Elementary and Secondary School Act (ESEA) requires I let you know of some of your rights under ESEA. 

Under ESEA, you can request information concerning the professional qualifications of your child’s teacher(s). To 

be more specific, you may request any of the following information, at a minimum:  

 

* Whether your child’s teacher meets Arizona teacher qualifying and licensing criteria for the grade level or subject 

area which the teacher teaches; 

  

* Whether your child’s teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional status from the State Dept. of 

Education;  

 

* The baccalaureate degree major of the teacher and any other graduate certification or degree held by the teacher;  

 

* Whether paraprofessionals (teacher aides) provide any services to your student and, if so, you may request 

information on the qualifications of those individuals.  

 

If you would like to request information about ESEA, please contact me at 696-8250 or by email at 

Christopher.Nogami@fwusd.org. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to give me a call or 

email. I look forward to partnering with you as a team to provide the best possible education for our students.  

 

 

 

 

Christopher Nogami, Principal  

We Believe! 

We Achieve! 

We Succeed! 



 

 

 

 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

 
  

     
  

1  
2:15 Open Volleyball 
Practice 
 

4  
 
NO 
SCHOOL 
Labor Day 

5   
2:30 Boys' A Team 
Volleyball Home Game vs 
Douglas  
 
2:30 Girls' A Team 
Volleyball Game @ 
Douglas 

6  Lockdown Drill 

 
 

7   
2:30 Boys' B Team 
Volleyball Game @ 
Douglas 
 
2:30 Girls' B Team 
Volleyball Home Game 
vs Douglas 

8   
8:15 DOC Assembly 
 
2:15 Open Volleyball 
Practice 

11    
Poppin’ Popcorn 
Fundraiser Ends  
 
7:30 Boys’ Volleyball 
Practice 
 
2:10 Dragon Choir 
 
2:15 Girls’ Volleyball 
Practice 

12   
11:30 Pizza Lunch w/ 
Principal  
 
2:30 A-Team Boy's 
Volleyball Game @ 
Hendricks 
 
2:30 A-Team Girl's 
Volleyball Game Home 
Game vs Hendricks  

13   
7:30 Girls’ Volleyball 
Practice 
 
11:30 Pizza Lunch w/ 
Principal  
 
 
2:15 Boys’  Volleyball 
Practice 

14    
2:30 B-Team Boy's 
Volleyball Home Game 
vs Hendricks 
 
2:30 B-Team Girl's 
Volleyball Game @ 
Hendricks 
 
2:30 Pomline Practice 

15    
Pantry Drive Ends 
 
2:15 Open Volleyball 
Practice 

18 
7:30 Boys’ Volleyball 
Practice 
 
2:10 Dragon Choir 
 
 
2:15 Girls’ Volleyball 
Practice 
 

19    

2:30 A-Team Boy's 
Volleyball Game @ 
Richardson 
 
2:30 A-Team Girl's 
Volleyball Home Game vs 
Richardson 
 

 3:00 Fall Title I Meeting  

20   
7:30 PTO Meeting 
 
7:30 Girls’ Volleyball 
Practice 
 
2:15 Boys’  Volleyball 
Practice 
 
 

21    
2:30 B-Team Boy's 
Volleyball Home Game 
vs Richardson 
 
2:30 B-Team Girl's 
Volleyball Game @ 
Richardson 
 
2:30 Pomline Practice 

22 
2:15 Open Volleyball 
Practice 

25 
PJ Passes Sale 
 
7:30 Boys’  Volleyball 
Practice 
 

2:10 Dragon Choir 
 
 

 

26 
PJ Passes Sale 
 
2:30 A-Team Boy's 
Volleyball Home Game vs 
Laguna  
 
2:30 A-Team Girl's 
Volleyball @ Douglas 
 

27   
PJ Passes Sale 
 
7:30 Girls’ Volleyball 
Practice 
 
2:15 Boys’  Volleyball 
Practice 
 

28   
PJ Passes Sale 
 
2:30 B-Team Boy's 
Volleyball Game @ 
Laguna 
 
2:30 B-Team Girl's 
Volleyball Home Game 
vs Laguna 
 
2:30 Pomline Practice 

29 
PJ Passes Sale 
 
1st Grade Field Trip to 
Howard’s Orchard 
 
2:15 Open Volleyball 
Practice 

 



 

GRADE LEVEL NEWS 

Kinder News 

 
Our kinder year is off to a great start!   

 

We are currently working on identifying and 

writing the letters in the alphabet, as well as 

exploring our math tools. Our sight word 

quizzes are done every Friday. Continue 

practicing every day during homework time.   

 

Kinder is always in need of snacks. Please 

consider donating items such as goldfish, 

crackers, cereal, etc. If you would like to 

make other donations, please see your child’s 

teacher to get more information. Finally, we 

have a few spots open for Kinder Klub! We 

meet every Tuesday and Thursday right 

after school until 3:30. Contact your teacher 

if you are interested.  

 

We appreciate all your support in helping our 

little ones learn the school procedures and 

how to become a Homer Davis Dragon. We 

are excited to watch your child grow this 

school year! 



 



 



 

6th Grade News 

The school year is off to a great start! Students are learning new and valuable 

information and they're having fun! There will be occasional homework assigned from 

all subject areas. Math will be the homework you see coming home most often. We 

are looking forward to open communication and collaboration this school year to help 

shape and mold successful students.   

 On the menu for 6th grade this year...  

1) Desert Museum partnership   

 

2) GRAND CANYON trip   

 

4) Visits to the junior high and more activities!    

 

This is your child’s last year as a dragon and we want to make it the most memorable 

year yet! Parent's, please make sure that you have signed up for Class Dojo if you 

haven't already. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call or email. 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement, we appreciate everything you 

do!  

Mrs. Spencer: 520-696-8262 & Mr. Miranda: 520-696-8277 



 

 

Sports News 

 
 

Good luck to Mrs. Spencer, Ms. Powers,  Mr. Willer, and our mighty volleyball teams 

on their upcoming season.  Go Dragons!!! 
 

 

 

Girls’  Volleyball 

 A Team        B Team 

Monday, August 28th @ Centennial   Tuesday, August 29th Centennial @ Davis 

Tuesday, September 5th @ Douglas    Thursday, September 7th Douglas @ Davis 

Tuesday,  September 12th Hendricks @ Davis Thursday, September 14th @ Hendricks 

Tuesday, September 19th Richardson @ Davis Thursday, September 21st @ Richardson  

Tuesday , September 26th @ Laguna   Thursday, September 28th Laguna @ Davis 

 

 

 

Boys’  Volleyball 

A Team        B Team 

Monday, August 28th Centennial @ Davis  Tuesday, August 29th @ Centennial  

Tuesday, September 5th Douglas @ Davis  Thursday, September 7th @ Douglas  

Tuesday,  September 12th @ Hendricks  Thursday, September 14th Hendricks @ Davis 

Tuesday, September 19th @ Richardson  Thursday, September 21st Richardson @ Davis 

Tuesday , September 26th Laguna @ Davis  Thursday, September 28th @ Laguna 



  

 



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



  

Sept.20th 

7:30am 

Wednesday August 23 2:30pm  

Wednesday Sept 20  7:30am  

Wednesday, Oct 25 2:30pm  

Wednesday, Nov 15 7:30am 

Wednesday, Jan 17 2:30pm  

Wednesday, Feb 21 7:30am 

Wednesday March 20 2:30pm  

Wednesday, April 17 7:30am  

Wednesday, May 15 2:30pm 

 



 

  



  

 

  



 

 

 

 

  

Please bring 
donations to the 

Homer Davis Office 



  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Homer Davis Text Message 

Notifications 

 

 

Parents/Guardians 

 Please call our at to report student absences.  

 Be sure to ALWAYS bring picture I.D. 

 The bell rings at 7:55am.  

 Tardy students must be signed in by an adult after 8:45am.  

 The cutoff time for signing out students is 1:45pm. 

 Please be sure to update the school with changes to your contact information 

(phone #, address, and email) in order to receive important school-wide 

notifications. 

 Log in to your PowerSchool Parent Portal to access grades, attendance, fee 

information, and registration information. Please contact us if you need help 

logging in or creating an account. 

 Remember to check the LOST AND FOUND for missing items. 

  

  

 
 
 

The school bell rings at 7:55a.m.  

 

Important Phone Numbers 

Attendance Line: 520-696-4805 

Front Office: 520-696-8250 

Health Office: 520-696-8252 

Skills for Success: 520-442-7989 

Homer Davis Y.E.S: 520-696-8397 

Follow us on Facebook 

and Instagram    

         

 
 

https://davis.flowingwellsschools.org/home


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Need to Pay your Childs school fees? 

We have made it easier for you.  You can now find a link on our Website Homepage.  

Look for the “Student Fees” Link! 

 

¿Necesita pagar las cuotas escolares de su hijo? 

Te lo hemos puesto más fácil. Ahora puede encontrar un enlace en la página de inicio de 

nuestro sitio web. ¡Busque el enlace "Student Fees "! 

 

 

 
 

Please check your PowerSchool parent portal to review fees on your  

student’s account. 

 

 

Consulte su portal para padres de PowerSchool para revisar las tarifas  

en la cuenta de su estudiante. 
 

 

 

 


